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Milan, 8 April 2024 - It is hereby announced that INWIT shareholder Daphne 3 S.p.A. - which has
already deposited the slate for the renewal of the Board of Statutory Auditors - has presented a
supplementary proposal in which it proposes that if it becomes necessary to proceed at the
Shareholders’ meeting with the appointment of one or more auditors, who for any reason could
not be elected through the slate voting procedure, the auditors to be elected shall be drawn
from the slate submitted by the same, among those not elected and, therefore, the female

candidates.
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